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June 25, 2024 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

Supply and Delivery of a 
2025 Police Interceptor Hybrid SUV 

Oro-Medonte Fire & Emergency Services 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Township of Oro-Medonte of its’ intent to contract with a 

successful ‘Ford Dealership’ for the procurement of a 2025 Police Interceptor Hybrid SUV. 

 

The Township will call for competitive quotations with only those dealerships that can provide a 

Ford vehicle for the following reasons: 

• This vehicle is produced to meet the needs of emergency services 

Technical Reasons include, but are not limited to: 

• Ford is the only manufacturer that currently builds a hybrid SUV in this category 

 

Vendors wishing to object to this decision should email a letter of objection presenting specific 

reasons for their objection by 4:00:00 p.m., local time, July 5, 2024. 

Email: dkitchener@oro-medonte.ca referencing FES-RFQ24-019. 
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